

5th January 2021



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Caroline Jobling

Tel: 01902 734167

Email: office@featherstoneacademy.co.uk Website: www.featherstoneacademy.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to thank you for your continued support over the last few days. As you are aware, we have just entered a National Lockdown and we all need to work together in order to slow down the spread of the virus.

We are open for children of critical workers and vulnerable children only as well as Nursery and Little Learners. Staff are working incredibly hard to provide high quality home learning that is accessible to all. We appreciate that this is a difficult time for everyone.

Home Learning

Nursery - Year 3

Home learning is available on our school website for this week. www.featherstoneacademy.co.uk

Teachers will be using Class Dojo from Monday 11th January.

Year 4 – 6

Home learning is available on Microsoft Teams.

This week, Mrs Machin will provide an insight into home learning across the school for parents/carers.

Please remember that although your child/children may not be in school, we are always here for support. Please contact information@featherstoneacademy.co.uk if you have any concerns or if you need support with anything.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jackson Head of School













